
Dear Families, 

We have welcomed our new Kindergarten students for 2022! Our classroom has been a busy place these last two weeks. Our 

students have been lucky to enjoy our beautiful new playground equipment that has now been completed. A big thank you to 

Ric McConaghy and Ken Brown for their excellent workmanship. 

Over the past few weeks, we have been busy putting in place our new classroom routine and learning goals. Students have 

begun to settle back into face-to-face learning. Students have been working on their mathematics problem-solving, reading 

fluency and reading comprehension. We have been enjoying choral reading and poetry to extend students vocabulary and 

reading fluency.  

We have enjoyed our regular king parrots visiting our school. The birds are becoming regular visitors close to the entry of the 

classroom. Last week students enjoyed from the class window a family of currawongs feeding their babies. Students have seen 

gang, gangs and small flocks of blue wrens. It is wonderful to see students learning their names and appreciating their visits. 

This week we will enjoy Musica Viva which will be an incursion online of musicians from Hungry and Russia. Students will be 

exposed to instruments, music and dance.  

Next week, is photo day. Please remember full school uniforms on Thursday 25th November. We will be having the lovely Jodi 

McConaghy take the photographs this year. We will also be joined by Trish Doyle MP Blue Mountains, who will be cutting the 

opening ribbon of our new infants play equipment with us. Please feel free to join us mid-morning.    

As part of our school wellbeing program, we are focusing on our Bounce Back program to recap resilience with our puppets. A 

focus on social skills is always a key element of our PDHPE unit. Students have also had a few lessons with Andris and Mrs 

Scott about mindfulness, yoga and the importance of sleep and drinking water. As it gets hotter this term students are remind-

ed to pack their hats as part of our school sun safety.  

This week I will be sending home a survey to capture your views on returning to school after remote learning. Please feel free 

to discuss any questions in the survey with me. I welcome your views and ideas for next year regarding your child’s learning 

and wellbeing.  

Our next P&C meeting will be Monday 22nd of November. All parents, and community members are welcome to come along. 

All visitors onsite require vaccination. The meeting will be at 3:35pm straight after school. Please notify any community    

members who wish to come along. 

Stephanie Scott 

MEGALONG  PUBLIC   SCHOOL 

           NEWSLETTER     

ATTENTION:  

For the safety of our 

students, please drive 

40km p/h in the school 

zone! When entering 

the driveway, please 

drive VERY SLOWLY!! 

KEEP OUR KIDS SAFE!!! 

 

Term 4, Week 6 

16th November, 2021 



 

 

Calendar Events 

 

Week 6— 12th Nov—Film by films due 

Week 7—18th Nov—Music Aviva 

Week 8—22nd Nov—P&C meeting 

                 25th Nov—Photo day 

Week 9—30/1 Dec—Film By Showcase 

                 2 Dec Excursion Little Hartley 

                 3 Dec School reports 

Week 10—9 Dec presentation day 

                - 10 Dec Swim School 

Week 11—13-16 Swim School 

               - 16 Dec last day for students 

               - 17 Dec Staff Development day 

          Blackheath  Kookaburra  

                Kindergarten  Inc 

Kookaburra Kindy is a community run preschool in beautiful 
Blackheath. We have provided quality preschool education 

to children aged three to five for over 65 years. 

Our Educators are enthusiastic, warm and caring. They 

use the children’s abilities, strengths, and interests to     

individualise learning. Kookaburra uses play based learning 

that follows the EYLF (Early Years Learning Framework). 

We aim to support families and children in our community to 

reach their full potential and provide assistance and advice 

where possible. 

  

CALL OR EMAIL KERRIE TO BOOK A TOUR OF THE    

PRESCHOOL TO SEE OUR LOVELY ROOM AND      

NATURAL PLAYGROUND AND TO MEET OUR        

WONDERFUL TEAM. 

      Ph: 02 4787 8977           9-11 Park Ave, Blackheath, NSW, 2785 

                         E-mail: contact@kookaburrakindy.nsw.edu.au 

  



 We have all been having GREAT fun

with on our Kindy Transition Days!!                        

Great fun outdoors 

with the parachute! 



 

In the Classroom and Around the Playground 



 

The students were so excited 

to have our feathered friends 

try and join in on the classroom 

lesson this week.  

Free community workshops with BANC  



 
Community Notices  


